

Parent Release Form for Media Recording 2020-2021

Please sign and return Indicate either permission or denial of permission

Throughout the year photos are taken to be displayed in our Greenzaid Early Childhood Center and B'nai Tzedek newsletters, on our website, in local newspapers, on our B'nai Tzedek Potomac Facebook and Instagram pages in order to create an online, supportive and engaging community. The publication of photographs allows you to easily see what we mean by early childhood education!

	reenzaid Early Childhood Center to e above marketing materials, social
☐ <u>I GIVE permission</u> for the Greenzaid Early Childhood Center to use my child's image on our website, brochures, and local newspapers	
☐ I GIVE permission for Congr child's image on Facebook and I	egation B'nai Tzedek to POST my nstagram.
☐ <u>I GIVE permission</u> for Congr child's image on Facebook and I	regation B'nai Tzedek to TAG my nstagram.
Child's Name:	Class:
Parent/Guardian signature:	Date: